
Notice for all competitors of The International Championships 

Dear Dancers,

1. First round times for all Latin events at Gillingham, 28/09/2021 are shown on the Latin poster. 

1. First round times for all Ballroom events at Gillingham, 29/09/2021 are shown on the Ballroom poster. 

1. First Round times for all Events at the Royal Albert Hall, 30/09/2021 are shown on the RAH poster. 

1. Exempt Couples, (Entrants who achieved the Semi-Final round or better in 2019, in the following events, Amateur Open Ballroom and Latin, Professional Open Ballroom and Latin, and compete in the same pair) will collect their Royal Albert Hall tickets, directly at the RAH at door 11, on the 30th September from 14.00, when doors open. Please scroll to the final poster to see entrance conditions. 

1. Entrants in Amateur and Professional Open events that successfully qualify to participate at the Royal Albert Hall will as usual receive their RAH entrance tickets after completion of events at Gillingham. Please scroll to the final poster to see entrance conditions. 

1. Please also read the final attached poster, showing the conditions of entry within the Royal Albert Hall for competitors.

Please note, the conditions for spectators and persons entering the venue with regular spectator tickets, are likely to be more relaxed. Once the Royal Albert Hall have informed of their requirement for spectators, further announcements will be made. 

Please also note, the conditions listed apply only to Competitors/Performers entering the Royal Albert Hall and will not be enforced for entering the qualification venue at Gillingham. It is however encouraged that all participants follow the current advice and guidelines as outlined on gov.co.uk 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to welcome everyone at the ‘Worlds’ Most Famous Stage’, the Royal Albert Hall for the International Championships.
